
   The Ohio Department of Natural Resources has shown that there is radioactivity in 

commercialized brine that is already on the market. As a professional engineer, I know of no 

process that successfully removes radioactive particles from brine from oil and gas wells. 

Therefore, brine should not be a commodity. 


